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RE: N2 Rath Roundabout to Kilmoon Cross – Public Consultation No. 1 

Dear Sir/Madam

ROD-AECOM have been appointed in September 2019 by Meath County Council to commence the development 
of the N2 Rath Roundabout to Kilmoon Cross Scheme.  

The study area for the proposed scheme is located immediately north of Ashbourne and commences close to the 
Rath Roundabout and continues north to the R152 Kilmoon Cross junction.  The study area covers areas within 
both Meath County Council and Fingal County Council boundaries. 

This correspondence forms part of initial consultation with local stakeholders to provide information on the study 
area, the constraints, and the preliminary options which have been developed by the project team. 

To facilitate participation in the development of this scheme, Meath County Council and their Engineering 
Consultants, ROD-AECOM, are holding a public information event at the Pillo Hotel, The Rath, Ashbourne, Co. 
Meath on Thursday 12th March 2020 between 4.00pm and 8.00pm.

Meath County Council invites the residents of the surrounding areas, members of the public and interested parties 
to participate in this public consultation, and the project team will be available to answer queries.

The information event provides an opportunity for you to get further information about the N2 Rath Roundabout to 
Kilmoon Cross project.  

If you have any queries in relation to the project or would like further information, contact the project team using the 
emails addresses below.   

Yours sincerely,

N2 Rath to Kilmoon Project Team

Email Contacts:
transport@meathcoco.ie – Meath County Council Transportation Team
N2Rath2Kilmoon@aecom.com – ROD-AECOM, Engineering Consultants

 


